March 15, 2023

Melissa L. Lannan

Devin P. Lannan

Roseland Avenue
Assessor’s Plot 121, Lot 76
Bristol, Rl

Dear Zoning Board,

The construction project of the single family home approved by your committeg i'n April 2021
on Roseland Ave. was delayed by Covid/pandemic restrictions and a personal injury.

We are respectfully requesting a one year extension for the start of this project.
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Melissa L. Lannan
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Devin P. Lannan




